CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

May 8, 2012

Scott A. Eddings, P.E.
Huitt-Zollars

6501 Americas Parkway NE
Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re:  BJ Restaurant- Winrock Mall, Conceptual Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 4-13-12 (J19-D05S8A)

Dear Mr. Eddings,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received with a DRB packet,
the above referenced plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit action by the
DRB.

Hydrology provides the comment concerning the portion of the narrative that states
“overflows shall by-pass the inlet and flow around the building in an earthen swale...”
will be revised with the Building Permit submittal since an earthen swale is not shown on
the plan.

PO Box 1293 .
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Albuquerque
(euds =

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
NM 87103 Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services
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